
 

Memorandum 

 To: Brigitte Bessette, Town Clerk 

 

 From: George Moreira, Chairman – Police Commission 

 

 Date: August 4, 2022 

 

 Re: Meeting Cancellation/Reschedule 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Police Commission for Monday, August 

8, 2022 is cancelled.  The next scheduled meeting will be Monday, September 

12, 2022.   

 
 

 

cc: Board of Police Commissioners 

Acting Chief Deely 

  Joseph Von Culin, Recording Clerk 

  First Selectman Ed St. John 

  Attorney Robert Smith 
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